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This is the third message in a series today which addresses student workers.

The health and safety of our employees, and that of our campus community, is top of mind as we
pull together plans in response to the coronavirus pandemic.

For the immediate future, undergraduate student workers may continue to report to work through
March 22, should they opt to, as long as they have not been exposed to COVID-19 or experiencing
any symptoms.

As soon as we have more information, we will be in touch with what will transpire after March 22.
Again, we appreciate everyone’s patience!

If you have any questions, please reach out to Skye Arseneau (Human Resources).

HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
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Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act any written communication to or from university
employees regarding university business is a public record and may be subject to public disclosure.
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